
St. Anthony’s PS, Larne 

 

 

Seesaw 

 Home Learning 

 

Currently, all parents are using the ‘Seesaw FAMILY’ app. This is 

used to view posts from teachers about what is going on in school 

and, more recently, to see instructions and guidance for home 

learning. This will continue to be used as normal. 

To allow pupils to send evidence of their work to their teachers, we 

ask that you now download the ‘Seesaw CLASS’ app. This allows 

pupils to be more independent and receive tasks straight from the 

teacher. 

• Each pupil is given an individual password. This will be sent to 

the parent. Please note this a different password than the QR 

code previously used to sign in to the Seesaw FAMILY app. 

• Pupils can see their own journal, just like the parents can. 

• They cannot see the work of other pupils (unless group work is 

shared by the class teacher). 

 

• Pupils can then add to their journal to show their teacher what 

they have done. Here they can add a photo, drawing, video, file, 

note or link. Photos may be the simplest form of feedback if 

work is being completed in books. In the interest of internet 

safety, teachers must approve all posts that the students 

send. 

  



St. Anthony’s PS, Larne 

 

Additional Resource being used from 1st April. 

 

• Once they have signed in, they can see new tasks set by their 

teacher in the ‘Activities’ tab.  

• They can respond to their teacher by clicking ‘Add Response’. 

This gives them the same options as posting to their journal. 

• Teachers will see and review work once pupils have responded. 

This should already be marked together at home when possible. 

 

Pupil instructions  

1. Go to https://web.seesaw.me on a computer. Or install the 

Seesaw Class iOS or Android app.  

2. Tap “I’m a Student”.  

3. Type in your Home Learning code. (e.g. ABCD EFGH IJKL) 

4. Post to your journal, respond to activities, and view class 

announcements. 

5. Remember, this code is like a password. Keep it safe! 

The first time pupils log in, there will be lots of likes on posts that 

have been sent to their profile earlier in the year. There will not be 

as many of these in the future! 

 

This is simply a new way that the pupils will receive their tasks. It 

will not create a bigger workload for parents or pupils. It should give 

pupils more independence and lessen the amount of time parents 

spend sharing information with them. 


